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CELEBRATING GRADUATES OF  2015 
 

Please join us in honoring our  
graduates on 

 
Sunday, June 14, 2015 

After Badarak 
 

If you have a  graduate  in your family or know of someone who 

is  graduating, please send us their information. 

If you are a graduate, please submit the school you are graduating from , the 

school you will be attending (if applicable), course of study (if applicable), 

degree earned and future plans. 

 

 

Call or e-mail the Church office  before June 10. 
 

St. James Armenian Apostolic Church  

 816 Clark Street 

Evanston, IL 60201 

(847) 644-7389       E-mail: office@stjamesevanston.org 

www.stjamesevanston.org 
 



 

 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 
 

 

 

 

 


